Councillor Vincent FitzPatrick

January 2019

Newsletter

North Norfolk Big Society Fund

Remember that grant awards of up to £15,000 are available for community projects. Since the Big Society Fund started in 2012, NNDC has awarded over £1,827,861 to 240 community projects.

If you have any ideas for community projects that would benefit from funding, please get in touch with the officers who will assist with your application Full information including contact details are given in the <u>Fund's page</u> on the District Council's website.

The Big Society Fund Grant Panel meets in December but the deadline for applications to be considered at that meeting has passed. The Panel will meet 4th March 2019 to consider applications received by 4th February.

Solar Panels at North Norfolk District Council

Councillors have given approval of the planning application for a 150 kilowatts Photovoltaic (PV) array of 390 eco-friendly solar panels on the roof of the Council offices at Cromer. By using these panels the Council will be making use of a sustainable power source and cutting down on their reliance on fossil fuels. The decision was made at the first North Norfolk District Council Development Committee meeting of the New Year held on 4th January.

Bin Collections

During this week the bin collections will on different days from normal as previously advised. However, collections will be on their usual days from 14th January.

Update

Beach Road Toilets: The barrier fencing has now been removed from the site. I am chasing up with outstanding items including proper drain covers and a sign for the new baby-change facility.

Maryland Industrial Estate: I am looking into what best action for NNDC to take given that the site is privately owned.

Councillor Vincent FitzPatrick, Priory Ward https://www.north-norfolk.gov.uk